DECISION PAPER

TO:		MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM:		Charles Thompson, Director of Construction and Maintenance/DPP
CC:		Anthony Orr, Superintendent
SUBJECT:	Movement of pre-school students from individual school locations to the new Early Childhood Development Center.
DATE:	April 19, 2011
ISSUE:	Pre-school students will attend the new Early Childhood Development Center as dictated by the construction schedule.  The schedule will allow Foster Heights and Boston students to attend August, 2011.  It is projected that at the October break the facility will be completed and could then accommodate the pre-school students at Cox’s Creek, Bloomfield Elementary, and New Haven. 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve enrollment of pre-school students in the new Early Childhood Development Center according to the schedule described above.
RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the enrollment of pre-school students in the new Early Childhood Development Center  according to the schedule described above.
